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Lane, Roger

From: Planning & Development
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 8:46 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Subject: FW: Enbridge

fyi 
 
From: Andrew Simonds [mailto:ajsimonds@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 17, 2015 9:26 AM 
To: Planning & Development 
Subject: Enbridge 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams... 
 
I used to live in Wisconsin.  I now live in Vermont.  Clearly, the natural beauty inherent in both of these places 
is pivotal to the basic appreciation of life.  We all are caretakers of this planet and each other. 
 
You must not let Enbridge increase the capacity of their pipeline.  Increasing insurance liabilities is simply an 
admission that more spills will happen and merely identifies who is going to pay for the cleanup.  The 
consequences of these spills seeps much farther than into the pocketbooks of insurers and the local 
economies.  It will be under your feet, in your skin and inextricably in your earth; our earth. 
 
This is not about the world watching you.  This is not about Keystone.  This is not about oil prices being so low 
(again) that Enbridge will have a hard time making money to support, maintain and invest in this endeavor. 
(Slumberger is about to lay off 9000 employees due to the crashing oil market).  This is about doing what it 
right. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Simonds 
East Dummerston, VT 


































































